
TOWER CHIMES 

REMEMBER IN PRAYER 

3 CENTS-A-MEAL THIS SUNDAY 
 

We will collect the 3 Cents-a-Meal Hunger Offering during our worship service this Sunday, July 16. This 
special offering is divided among our Soup Kitchen & Bag Lunch Ministry, the Beth-El Farmworker 
Ministry, and our support of the church in Honduras. We hope you will set aside your pennies to help. 
feed those in our community and beyond.   
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MILITARY 

Zach Anaya 
Brenden Anderson 
Christian Anderson 
Zach Drum 
Robert Ferguson 
Stephanie Gillie 

Eddie Gray 
Daniel Harp 
Sean Harp 
David Knowles 
John Marotti 
KaitLin Marotti 

Mathew Massam 
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THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 

Sunday, July 16 
3 Cents a Meal 

 10:00 am Summer Sundays Single Service 
  (Sanctuary/Facebook) 
 

Monday, July 17 
 3:00 pm Book Club (MH) 
 6:00 pm Associate Pastor Nominating  
  Committee (MH)   

Tuesday, July 18 
 9:00 am Staff Meeting (MH) 
 12:00 pm Men’s Lunch (MH/Zoom)   

Wednesday, July 19 
 

Thursday, July 20 
 11:00 am FunTimers/Sizzling Grill (MH) 
 

Friday, July 21 
 

Saturday, July 22 
 2:00 pm Soup Kitchen Prep (Kitchen) 
 4:00 pm Soup Kitchen (737) 
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SUMMER SUNDAYS SINGLE 

SERVICE AT 10 AM 
 

Please join us for our 
Summer Sundays Single Service at 
10 am (running through Labor Day.) 

 

Rev. Sarah and Dr. Negley will  preach on 
various themes and Good News For God’s 
Children. Music throughout the summer will 
include our Praise Band, the Jazzbyterians, a 
pick-up choir, various soloists, and Jeremy Rath 
on the organ and piano. 

FUNTIMERS (OUR 55+ FELLOWSHIP GROUP) 
 

We hope you will join us on Thursday, July 20 for our next gathering.  We will meet in McLeod Hall at 
11 am, then drive to Sizzling Grill for food, fun, and fellowship, then arrive back at the church by 2 pm. 
All it will cost you is the price of your lunch. 
 

Please RSVP by signing up in McLeod Hall, or calling or emailing the church office. And bring a friend. 
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Bag Lunch Ministry 
 

We gave out 163 lunches 
the week of 7/3/23. 

Soup Kitchen Ministry 
  

We fed 82 people on 
Saturday, 7/8/23. 

CHOSEN BIBLE STUDY 
 

We will meet Sunday, July 23 in 
McLeod Hall, from 5:30 to 7:00 pm. 
Bring a covered dish to share OR bring 
your own meal as we enjoy fellowship 
together around the table. 

 

We will dig deeper into the background stories as 
they relate to scripture and hear from their Biblical 
consultants! 
 

We will also be putting together The Chosen Bible 
Study Cookbook soon! Join us to learn details. We 
look forward to seeing you! 

SOUP KITCHEN HELP NEEDED 

FOR THE SUMMER 
 

Would you like to help love and serve 
those who hunger? We need head 

cooks & helpers for July 29 and several 
August dates. 

 

If you can help with this very important ministry, 
please sign up in McLeod Hall or call the 

church office. 

FAITH, FELLOWSHIP, AND FUN! 
 

Our youth are heading to summer camps! 
We are excited for them to spend a week 
with one another growing in faith, enjoying 
fellowship, and having fun! 

 

The high schoolers are headed to Montreat on July 15 
for a week in the mountains. The middle schoolers will 
be heading to The Great Escape on July 23 for a week 
in Ocklawaha, FL. 
 

Please say a prayer for safe travels and a great time 
experiencing God’s love! 

BOOK CLUB  

 

The next gathering is this Monday, July 17 
at 3 pm in McLeod Hall as we discuss 

The Queens of Animation by Nathalia Holt. 
 

In this time of fellowship, we will and 
discuss this gripping story of how 

women’s vital contributions were made to Disney's 
Golden Age and their continued impact on animated 

filmmaking. 


